
 
 

22 April 2025 
Dear Parent(s)/Adult(s) with Parental Responsibility,  
 
1.Welcome back to all our students to the start of the Summer Term 2025.  

I hope that you all had the opportunity to take time over the recent break to meet with family and friends 

and enjoy the warmer spring weather.  
I would like to thank you for your continued support so far and remind you to read about the many 

achievements of our students in the latest edition of the Sarah Bonnell News (SBS News - Spring Term 

2025) which you can also find on the school website. 

 

2.Sarah Bonnell is yet again a ‘top school’ for GCSE results 2024 

Sarah Bonnell has an excellent record for supporting students to 

get the very best GCSE qualifications and I am pleased to inform 

you that once again Sarah Bonnell School has won a national 

award for being in the top 10% of schools in the country for 

academic achievement. Well done to all staff and students for this 

great achievement.  I am sure our 2025 cohort are going to do 

even better in their upcoming exams. 

 

3.No Excuses - promoting the highest standards of behaviour  

Our school is full of incredible young people and we want them all 

to thrive and make the most of their opportunities here. We know that the great academic achievement at 

Sarah Bonnell goes hand in hand with great standards of behaviour and this week the school is launching 

its new ‘No Excuses’ poster. A copy of the poster is shown below and can also be found on the school 

website . The posters are part of a new initiative to support all students to know, understand and keep to 

the school rules.  Please speak to your daughter about these expectations and support her to achieve these 

every day.  

Here are the key changes you can expect: 

●​ A new poster to help all students understand what is expected of them at all times. 

●​ A continued focus on rewarding positive behaviour and participation frequently, to encourage 

students to meet and exceed expectations. 

●​ A consistent approach to enforcing these expectations, with staff applying the rules fairly and 

uniformly. 

●​ Additional support for students who need help meeting these expectations.       (continued)  
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The high standards of behaviour  at Sarah Bonnell help students and staff to feel safe, respected and able 

to learn and teach to the highest standards.  

Thank you, in advance,  for your support. 

 
 
Ms Rae Potter  
Headteacher  
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